
“Buddy” Poppy & VFW National Home 
                     Dept. of CT.                          January 2024 

 

 

 

Have you supported our VFW National Home? 
 

 
 - Health and Happiness is .10 cents per member, but please consider increasing your 

donation to .25 cents  

 

 - National Presidents Special Project is to remodel the National Home Welcome  

Center into a welcoming retail space, updated reception and information area 

 

 

Help us show the children that we are there for them!! Learn more about the National Home 

by watching the episode of Military Makeover on the YouTube channel that features the 

National Home with the auxiliary members at your next meeting.  

 

 
Please send donations to:  Anne Philippon, Dept. Treasurer, 12 Baldwin Dr. Bristol, CT 06010-3005 

Note in Memo: Health and Happiness or National President’s Special Project 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

“Remember Your Why”                    “Banding Together for our Veterans” 
Cheryl Costello-Pelkey   “Buddy” Poppy & VFW National Home  costellopelkey@gmail.com       860-463-5832 


